

# **School Newsletter**

Thursday 25th June 2020

## **Wider Reopening**

We are looking forward to welcoming some of our year 6 children back to school on Monday. We have more staff in school and after a lot of juggling, we have been able to amend our groupings to make space for a year 6 'bubble'. The school is very strange (and quiet) without the children, so we are really excited to be welcoming more children back!

### **Class Zoom Meet Ups**

We are arranging zoom meet ups for the middle and end of the week. Please look out for an email with the timings and information for logging on. As always, please ensure that there is an adult in the room when your child is on the zoom session.

#### Learning at home

Teachers are continuing to set home learning tasks via email for all year groups. Please do email your child's class teacher if you have any queries. We are very happy to print the English and Maths for any families who would find this helpful; please phone or email the office to arrange this.

We are hoping to launch Reading Eggs shortly. This is an online reading scheme which encourages a range of reading with appropriate comprehension questions. Teachers are also able to set tasks for children to complete. Please look out for an email with information on how to log on. Each week new art, music and STEM challenges are added to the website. Don't forget to send in photos when you have a go!

# **Online Safety**

Many children are accessing more resources online at the moment. Please be aware of keeping children safe online. There is useful information for parents on the NSPCC website: <a href="https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/">https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/</a>

#### **Miss Morrison**

As mentioned last week, Miss Morrison is blooming in her pregnancy. She has kindly sent in some photos to share with the community. She is continuing to work from home and will be supporting Mrs Still in preparing for September.



Thank you for continuing to share examples of your learning at home. We are enjoying seeing the outcomes of set work and the additional activities you have been able to complete. Don't forget to check the website for the weekly STEM, art and music challenges!

















# The life cycle of recycling



